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But thanks be to God, who in Christ always leads us in triumphal procession, and
through us spreads the fragrance of the knowledge of him everywhere. For we are
the aroma of Christ to God among those who are being saved and among those who
are perishing. Il Corinthians 2:14-15

Born in Hattiesburg, MS, on December 7, 1982, Jason Adam Lee passed away
unexpectedly on October 13, 2014. It is in memory of his giving spirit that his family and
friends wished to share the physical and spiritual gift of life giving water to those in need.

"But whoever drinks the water | give them will never thirst. Indeed, the water | give them
will become in them a spring of water welling up to eternal life." John 4:14

The pictures above are a beautiful example of the Lord turning ashes into a thing of
beauty. A family here in the States, choosing to give hope to many in response to a
deep loss. At Hope Remembered we are grateful to Jason's family, a family that
chose to praise the name of the Lord and make His name known among the nations,
by providing a clean water well in Guinea Bissau.

The well is currently under construction at the site of our future foster home. Within
the next couple of weeks we should have clean water! If you would like to give to this
project to complete a second well for the village you can donate at the link provided
or mail a check to P.O. Box 5, Fosters, AL 35463.

hitps://purecharity.com/fundraisers/17121/fund

Travis and Sarah were able to spend some time with most of our sponsored students
in the capital city of Bissau. Each student received school supplies along with a
picture and letter from their sponsor. This was such an encouraging time for the

students as well as for Travis and Sarah. We are so thankful for each of our sponsors

and our students!
To find out more about our sponsorship program click on the link below.
http://hoperemembered.org/sponsorship/
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Thank you for your generosity in giving to the purchase of land for our full time base
in Guinea Bissau! We are only $400 away from our goal of $1500! The sweet VBS
kids at Emmanuel Baptist Church in Tuscaloosa, AL raised more than $700 for this
project. We love watching the Lord use His children, no matter the age, to make his

name known among the nations.

The above picture is of a meeting that took place last week at the sight of the land
purchase. Hope Remembered staff met with the tribal leaders and they are willing to
give us more land than we originally expected. What an answer to many prayers!

If you would like to give towards our remaining goal of $400 click on the link below or
mail a check to P.O. Box 5, Fosters, AL 35480.

https://purecharity.com/fundraisers/16718/fund
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Hope Remembered held it's first board meeting in Guinea Bissau! On June 15th in the city
of Bissau all of our Guinean and missionary partners met to officially form as an NGO
working in Guinea Bissau.

It was a night of celebration and thanksgiving for what the Lord has done and will continue
to do through Hope Remembered in GB.

Travis took all of the paperwork from the meeting to the courthouse and everything should
be approved by the end of the month. Thank you for continuing to pray over this process!
We are excited for the progress.

Hope Remembered was thrilled to host Jess and Quen on a three week vision trip to
Guinea Bissau in June. The time was fruitful and Travis and Sarah enjoyed having
them as ministry partners. Pray for Jess, Quen, and Sarah as they retured to the
States on the 16th.

Pray for Jess and Quen that the Lord would show them the direction of their ministry
and for Sarah as she returns home to plan the wedding. Continue to pray for Travis
as he remains in Guinea Bissau until the end of August.

Thank you for partnering with us to send us to share the Good News with the
unreached people of Guinea Bissau.

Thank you for partnering with us to serve the unreached peoples of Guinea Bissau.
We are grateful and humbled.

Partner with us!
Hope Remembered is a 501(c)(3) organization.
All donations are tax deductible.

Help us get the word out!
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Visit us on the web:

http://hoperemembered.org/

Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box
Fosters, AL 35463




